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Yr 6 Leavers Performance Postponed 
 

With reluctance we have made the decision to postpone the 
Year 6 leavers performances both tonight and tomorrow 
evening. 

The rescheduled performances will take place : 

 Wednesday Morning : 9.00am 

 Wednesday Evening :  5.45pm 

 

We will shortly be sending out a form for you to let us know which performance you would 
like to attend. 

 

We do apologise for the short notice and any inconvenience this may cause, but we hope you 
can appreciate we have taken these steps for the wellbeing of the children in mind. 

 

Although the measures taken to cool down the hall have worked, the children are still feeling 
uncomfortable in the heat especially when in costume.  

 

Once again we’d like to apologise for any inconvenience, but we do hope you will be able to 
join us for the rescheduled performances. 

 

Kind regards 
Ms G Sparrow  
Headteacher  


